
Friday, February 5th                              
 
CHESS CLUB 
The next Chess Club meeting will take place next Wednesday morning, February 
10th, in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30 a.m. 
 
 
ECO TEENS 
Eco Teens is looking for houseplant donations to start a "green corner" here at 
Clark.  Please bring your extra house plants to room 805.  Please see Mrs. Campagna if 
you have any questions. 
  

Paws for a Cause Puppy-gram sale: 

 
Valentine's Day Puppy-grams are here! Monday will be the FINAL day you can 
purchase a cute stuffed puppy to secretly send to your valentine and friends! 
Puppies are $4.00 each or 3 for $10, and will be on sale at Door A during Advisory.  
Puppies-grams will secretly be delivered during Advisory on February 12th, just in 
time for Valentine's Day! 
 
 

APPLES FOR STUDENTS  
Educational technology and funding changes daily. To keep up with these changes and 
expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van Til Apples for the 
Students program.   
The Strack & Van Til Apples for the Students program enables our school to earn Apple 
Computers and iPads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, science supplies, 
hundreds of other items to choose from, and they’re all FREE!! 
To earn these FREE awards we simply have to collect as many Strack & VanTil register 
receipts as possible from September 1st, 2020 through March 1st, 2021. We will also 
accept Instacart receipts, as long as it says Strack & VanTil, which is usually on the first 
page of the cart, along with the last page that has the subtotal. Ask your friends and 
relatives to shop at Strack & VanTil and save every receipt. Send the receipts to school 
with your student as often as possible. Here, at school, we will count the value of the 
register tapes collected and redeem them for great items that benefit your child.  Please 
see the Apples for Students flyer on Clark's website. 
 
 



CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! All 
orders are online through Herff Jones.  Go to:  yearbookordercenter.com and enter the 
order number for Clark 12888.  Check out the flyer on Clark's website!   
 
January 4 - April 10 - $35.00 
 

PARENTS: 

Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily. 
 
HAVE AN AWESOME WEEKEND AND STAY WARM! 
 

http://yearbookordercenter.com/

